
1000 WATTS WFRL 1570 KC 

FREEPORT BROADCASTING COMPANY 
9 NORTH CHICAGO AVENUE 

FREEPORT : ILLINOIS 

State 436-437 

October 24+, 194+7 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We have your very nice letter with complete 

reports of our broadcast, Tuesday, October 21st and want to thank 

you for writing. This, by the way, was the first test made by 

WFRL, and we are very pleased to learn you had such a good signal, 

Our regular broadcasts will begin on Tuesday, 

October 28th and we will be on the air daylight hours only. Hoping 

to hear from you again, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

Vincent S. Barker 
VSB:n GENERAL MANAGER 


